
GSC GENERAL MEETING APRIL 19TH, 2022   

(held at Paul Jehlen’s residence)  
  

Board Members:   

• Commodore Linda Gossett: Present 

• Vice Commodore Paul Jehlen: Present  

• Rear Commodore David Notman: Absent  

• Secretary Tabitha Jones: Absent  

• Treasurer Ben Bowen: Present  

• Past Commodore Eric Kobrin: Present 

• Director Mary Brown: Absent 

• Director Bob Schudy: Present  

• Director Kim Golodner: Absent  

• Lake Operations Director Luis Oliveira: Present  

Past Commodores Present:  Eric Kobrin, Phil Decker, Mike Sawzak, Ben Bowen, Jay Wood 

and Luis Oliveira 

Present on Zoom: Eric Kobrin  

  

Meeting Called to Order: 7:10 pm 

 

Commodore’s Comments – Linda Gossett   

• Linda discussed the Gulfstream Regatta 

o Not a lot of participants 

o Maybe the last Regatta due to the lack of participants 

o Auction off gifts from Regatta 

o Introduction of new guests 

  

Secretary’s Report – Tabitha Jones 

• March minutes were posted  

  

Treasurer’s Report – Ben Bowen  

• General Fund $6,223.  

• Sailor’s Point Lake Fund $17,818.   

• Vanguard: $211,570. 

  

Bills and Duties:  

• Sent 1099’s to Luis and Delroy  

• Sent 2021 tax forms to Randy Rupp  

o We will be billed $500+ taxes  



• Submitted Insurance paperwork 

o We will be billed $2,983.  

• Storage already paid thru 7/1/2022  

o Switching to quarterly payments 

  

Membership Committee    

• Active Member Families 53 thru 2023 

• Draft version of membership directory in the works 

• By-laws “consecutive terms” for flag officers have been updated from last meeting  

  

Ocean Race Committee – Paul Jehlen  

• Races coming up 

o Ocean Spring Race II on the 30th 

▪ Paul will be out of town and asking for some to organize 

o Ft. Lauderdale airshow coming up 

o Ocean Spring Race III on June 11th 

  

Social Committee – Joy Quackenbush  

• Bimini Memorial Day trip. 

• Happy Hour 2nd Tuesday of the month.  

o May will be held at La Bamba  

o October maybe held at Old Heidelberg for Octoberfest 

  

Cruising Committee – Phil Decker  

• Dingy Run on June 4th at Riverland Woods boat ramp; lunch at the Rustic Inn Crab 

House 

• Phil will send out the information 

 

Lake Committee – Luis Oliveira  

• Sunfish Race 

o 1st place  Billy Sesack 4pts 

o 2nd place Rui Claudio 10pts 

o 3rd place Luis Oliveira 14pts 

• Sunfish International Masters March 12th-15th 

o Luis and Jack attended 

o Very cold and windy; Luis finished 29th out of 69 

• Kids Learn to Sail 

o March classes just ended 

o April 16th/17th class is all filled up 

• 420 

o No updates since last meeting 



o On hold due to repairperson Enrique is injured 

• Lake contract renewal was discussed 

o GSC is offering to pay for the electric bill ($480) moving forward to gain a 10-

year contract 

 

Old Business – Linda Gossett  

• Mike discussed modification of the membership directory and the printing of it 

• Mike asked for pictures to be added to the directory like a collage  

• Bob asked about Stiltsville and who is organizing it? 

o Phil spoke to Matt who is going to get back with Phil with dates 

 

New Business – Linda Gossett  

• Race Committee to be created by Paul Jehlen 

 

This meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm by Commodore Linda Gossett   

  

Respectfully submitted by,  

Tabitha Jones  


